
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls upon Karkh and Rusafa Organizational Leaders to serve
people

During His Eminence’s meeting with the organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in

Karkh  and  Rusafa  on  7/10/2023,  Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem  reaffirmed  his  support  for  the

Palestinian cause, emphasizing that rights are not subject to the passage of time and that the

Palestinian people have a right to their occupied land and the establishment of their state.

H.E. also extended his blessings for the occasion of the noble Prophet's birth date, calling to

draw inspiration from the Messenger of Allah, ”peace be upon him and his family” and following

his teachings and project.

H.E. stressed the full readiness for the upcoming elections, noting that Al-Hikma is a symbol

of moderation and centrism in the eyes of all and that the main reason for targeting Al-Hikma

is the knowledge that they do not respond to harm with harm.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem stressed the importance of providing services and continuing to work for the

public interest, whether they voted for Al-Hikma or not, as service is the philosophy of Al-

Hikma National Movement. H.E. called for diversity in service, excellence in it, and the

utilization of all available resources while adhering to the principle of service.

H.E. also pointed out that Al-Hikma National Movement enjoys broad acceptance and called for

transforming this acceptance into electoral support.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem reiterated his support for the youth, emphasizing that Al-Hikma National

Movement is a youth movement, and called for harnessing this characteristic in dealing with the

public.


